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An effort to develop a historic overlay district reflective and reminiscent of the
historic Dorr Street corridor in Columbus is underway. The Blade details The
Legacy's Project's efforts and mentions Larry James as the architect of the
Columbus project, stating that he has led the transformation. The overlay would
require specific design standards for development and serve to protect the
character of the area.

You can read the full article on The Legacy Project's efforts on The Blade's 
website.


